Tuesday

Dear Ms. Ferrater-

Ted and Jaime have been talking about going to Europe next summer and Ted tells me you and your husband are going over with a Bryn Mawr group. Ted would like to go with Jaime and the two boys would like to travel. I think they are old enough to do this and I hope you will let them. Would it be possible for Ted to go over with your group? I believe the boys hope to have a car and travel that way. I'm sure they could work out something interesting. I understand Jaime will discuss this with you this weekend and then go to Ted's school to talk it over with him. In case you wanted to discuss it with me also. My phone number is Area Code 312-234-5559. I will be here Friday evening until about 8:45 your time and the back again by 11:30 your time. Or you could phone me Saturday morning before Jaime leaves to see Ted.

I will look forward to hearing from you soon.

Cordially,

[signatura]